
  

  

The sad news that former Continental Captain Mark Sibilia flew West last year 

on October 31, 2023 was just received. The limited information we have is that 

he was a 787 Captain based in SFO. The Golden Eagles sends condolences to 

Mark`s family as they grieve the unfortunate loss of their loved one; may he rest 

in peace.  

 

The announcement for Mark`s celebration of life service is posted below. Any 

additional information will be posted when it is received.  
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